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IMPORTANT DATES 

Fri 26th July School Tree Day 

Sun 28th July Working Bee 9am-
11am 

Tues 30th July 100 Days Prep 

Wed 31st July Adam Voight 
Parent Session  
6-7pm 

Tues 6th 
August 

I Sea I Care 
Ambassadors  

Tues 6th 
August 

Camp Info Night 
3/4: 6PM-6.30PM 
5/6: 6.30PM-7PM 

Thurs 8th 
August 

5/6 Mt Erin 
Musical 

Fri 9th August 5/6 Girls AFL Day 

Mon 12thð
Sun 18th 
August 

Science Week 

Wed 14th 
August 

STUDENT FREE 
DAY 

Thurs 15th 
August 

3-6 Virtual Reality  

Mon 19thð
Sun 25th 
August 

Book Week 

Mon 19th 
August 

1/2 Moonlit 
Sanctuary 

Wed 21st 
August 

Italian Day 

Thurs 29th 
August 

Fathers Day Stall 

Fri 30th 
August 

5/6 BBall Day 

Mon 2ndðFri 
6th September 

5/6 Camp 

Mon 9th Sept Prep Dino 
Excursion (notices 
to be sent home) 

Fri 20th 
September 

Footy Day (more 
info TBA) 

Friday 20th 
September 

End Term 3ð
2.30PM Finish 

STUDENT FREE DAY 
Wednesday 14th 

August. 

Welcome Back to Term 3 A sincere welcome back to term 3 to all of our 
families.   
Production Successï The óGreatest Showô 
A heartfelt thank you to the whole school community for 
supporting an outstanding school production, which 
culminated in two magnificent shows at the ARTS 
centre.  I am incredibly proud of every student for their 
efforts in rehearsals and on stage.  To see the 
excitement and to experience the óbuzzô back stage, as 
the children delighted in performing to appreciative 
audiences, was such a joy.  I congratulate every staff 
member, student and parent for their positive 
contributions.  The quality of the performances reflected 
the team effort, preparation and commitment to the 
production from everyone.  This will be a highlight for our 
students in future years as they reflect on their time at 
FHPS, particularly our senior students who have 
experienced their final FHPS production.   
Snow Camp Update 
Ms De Valle is supporting our students at Mt. Buller this 
week as they attend our annual Snow Camp program with our local Federation 
of Schools.  The group  arrived safely on Wednesday. They went straight in to 
their first ski lesson and day on the slopes. Wishing our students and Miss De 
Valle a lot of enjoyment this week.  
Working Beeï Sunday 28 July, 9-11am, followed by Morning Tea 
This coming Sunday we are holding our first working bee for the term. The 
weather is looking most favourable for us to work outside in the gardens and 
grounds to beautify areas in need of attention. We will have a green skip bin 
onsite to dispose of our green waste and endeavour to weed many gardens, 
rake up leaves and debris caused from inclement weather, sweep and clear 
pathways, tidy up plants, prune shrubs and finish with our school looking well 
landscaped and tidy.  It would be great if parents could attend for the couple of 
hours to help us keep FHPS in great condition.  Please let the office know if you 
can attend. 
Traffic Managementï School Safety 
In the interests of student safety, I remind all families of the importance of using 
our óKiss n Goô parking spots appropriately, driving at a safe speed in our local 
streets, and being vigilant around pedestrian traffic, both in the morning at the 
end of the day for pick up.  Families are not to use the staff car park as a drop off 
and pick up place and óU Turnsô are not permitted in the local streets.  The safety 
of our students and their families is extremely important. At the peak traffic 
periods at both ends of the day, please take care to ensure your children and 
those around you are in a safe environment. 
Best wishes to all families for a wonderful weekend.  
Kind Regards,   
Mrs Clark, Principal Frankston Heights Primary School  



 

Fatherôs Day Stall 
Our Fatherõs Day Stall will be held 

Thursday 29th August. 
All students will be given the opportunity to purchase 

gifts for their dad, grandpa or special person with prices 
ranging from $2 to $10. 

We ask that all children bring to school a reusable or plastic bag for their gift to 

be placed in and each child brings their own money in a purse/wallet or 

envelope. Grades buy at different times during the day and items for sale are 

evenly distributed between grades. 
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Parent Info Night: Adam Voight Not to be missed.  
Wednesday 21st July at 6pm. 
 
Adam Voight: Real Schools is working with us in partnership around Restorative 
Practices. On the night he will provide you with strategies to use immediately in 
your parenting...and they are the same strategies our teachers are using. He will 
give tips and strategies to respond, rather than react to your childõs behaviour.  
 
Please check out the video invitation on youtube-https://youtu.be/dsESEcqEXfU 
 
Important Information. 
Parent Helpers | Working With Childrenõs Check 
Under the new Child Safety Policy, we require all parent helpers and parents who 
will be helping at the school in any capacity to obtain a Working With Childrenõs 
Check.  This is  done free of charge on line. A copy of the WWCC is to be kept at 
the  school office. When completing your online WWCC, please indicate that you 
will be working within  Frankston Heights Primary School. 
Child Safety  
Itõs everyoneõs responsibility. 
Adults at school must listen and respond to concerns about child abuse. If you 
suspect abuse of any child or young person, you have a responsibility to report it, 
even if you are unsure. Further information & resources www.education.vic.gov.au/
protect 
Please read our Child Safety Policy On the School website. 
 
 

Jodi Craig 

Assistant Principal 



 
Reporting to Parents at FHPS  

We value your feedback!  
FHPS is seeking parent feedback on our semester one reporting processes.  

Mid -year student reports, published on Sentral and three way conferences (student, parent 

and teacher meetings), held in the last week of term two, provided parents with 

information about their childõs/childrenõs semester one learning progress and 

achievements.  

FHPS values the importance of the home -school partnership to support the holistic 

development of students. The school strives for continuous improvement and welcomes 

parent feedback to support future planning. Parents are asked to complete the 

confidential reporting to parents survey by Friday August 9.  To access the survey please 

click on this web link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HKHDB9P  or scan the QR code 

below.  

 Reporting to parents survey  

 

 

Sentral  
Sentral Parent Portal  
Congratulations to all our families who registered for the FHPS Sentral parent portal last 

term. The portal can be easily accessed by selecting the Sentral tab on the school 

website. Parents are encouraged to regularly log onto the portal to view important 

upcoming dates and news about new information published.  

The term three year level newsletters were uploaded to the portal this week. Parents can 

access the newsletters by logging onto the portal and clicking on the school resources tab 

to download and view information about their childõs/childrenõs learning for the term.  

 

Watch this space for information about the Sentral App  
 Information about registering for the Sentral App will be provided for parents in the school 

newsletter over the coming weeks.  I am aware that many parents who have registered for 

the app have not been able to gain access, thank you for your understanding in this 

matter. A Sentral development team has made progress with the app and once some 

initial trials have been conducted, the school will provide parents with the relevant 

information to access the app.   

Please contact me should you have any questions about Sentral.  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HKHDB9P


 

JULY  

Kate L 
Henry M 
Jasmine P 
Jordan G 
Luca P 
Blake M 
Jasmine S 
Layla G 
Jasmine B 
Thomas L 
Paige C 
Timmy Y 

Sienna G 
Rylee S 
Elvie L 
Parker J 
Lily H 
Nathan R 
Luca S 
Heath J 
Dylan B 
Tom S 
Maddox P 
Benji C 
Riley C 

Matthew O 
Skylar T 
Miller D 
Alexis C 
Oliver B 
Aidan A 
Brenan T 
Caitlin R 
Sienna B 
Amelie M 
Alex NK 

 
 

 

21st June 
Prep A: Thomas L 
Prep M: Ruby-Grace H 
Prep R: Dempsey O 
Prep S: Ava & Audrey B 

1/2B: Oliver J 
1/2D: Xavier N 
1/2H: Samuel S 
1/2G: Addison M 
1/2J: Atticus HD 
3/4D: Minh N 
3/4K: Vasi C 
3/4O: Jessica T 
5/6L : Luca S 
5/6M: Tiana S 

5/6R: Sophie B & Jaelan K 
5/6V: Ruby C  

14th June 
Prep A: N/A 
Prep M: Lizzy W 
Prep R: Sam T 
Prep S: Kai 
1/2B: Miller D 
1/2D: Lucas Z 
1/2H: N/A 
1/2G: Jett H 
1/2J: Cooper L 
3/4D: Erik O 
3/4K: Bella C 
3/4O: Jordan N 
5/6L : N/A 

5/6M: Loretta-Mae MVG 
5/6R: Chayse RT 
5/6V: N/A  

RITCHIES COMMUNITY BENEFITS Our school received $72.29 in July from this program.  Thank you to 
our many supporters of this program.  

We have left over chocolate boxes for sale. Full 
boxes of 60 chocolates are available for 
purchase for $40 from the office. 

28th June 
Prep A: Scarlett T 
Prep M: Isaac L 
Prep R: Heath 
Prep S: Jackson R 
1/2B: Darcy H 
1/2D: Lucas Z 
1/2H: Zane M 
1/2G: Abel J 
1/2J: Sam C 
3/4D: Izaac S 
3/4K: Adam P 
3/4O: N/A 
5/6L : Indya G 
5/6M: Oska M 
5/6R: Keira B 
5/6V: Paige C  

TRIVIA NIGHT ð Our wonderful Friends of Heights team raised approx. $8,200 from the Trivia Night.  Spectacular effort. 
 
FUN RUN ð Congratulations to all our fantastic students who raised approx. $7,400 from our Fun Run.   



 

Our focus will be working on the garden areas, weeding, pruning, raking 
mulch, sweeping pathways and raking leaves. 

As the school has limited tools, we encourage parents to BYO things such as 
wheelbarrows, gardening gloves, small hand tools, secateurs, etc., depending 

on the tasks you believe you could manage. 

Please reply by completing the slip below.  

We really hope to have many parent helpers support our school. 

We thank everyone in advance for their valuable support and time.  

ééééééééééééééééééééééééééééé
ééééééé.. 

WORKING BEE ASSISTANCE ï Sunday 28th July, 2019 
I am able to assist at the schoolôs working bee on Sunday 28th July. 

Parent Name:______________________________________________ 
Childôs Name & Grade:______________________________________ 



 

CAMP Information Night 

2019 Grade 3/4 & 5/6  
 

Dear parents,  

 

On Tuesday 6 th August  teachers will be conducting an information 

session for our Grade 3/4 camp to Oasis, Mt Evelyn and for the Grade 5/6 

camp to Weekaway Rec Camp, Benlock both in September.  

 

Location: Library  

Grade 3/4õs: 6.00 ð 6.30pm  

Grade 5/6õs: 6:30-7:00pm  

 
During each session, teachers will be discussing how the camp runs, what 

activities students will be involved in, clothing requirements, cabin/activity/

duty groups, medical requirements and camp rules. It will be a great 

opportunity for you to ask any pertinent questions you may have about 

camp.  

 

Please return the form below to school by Friday 2 nd  August.  

 

Kind regards,  

Grade 3/4 & 5/6 teams  

 

   CAMP Information Night 2019 Grade 3/4 & 5/6  
Tuesday 6th August . 

I/we _____________________ parent/s of ________________________ in 

 

grade _________ will be attending the Parent Information Night.  

 

Thanks, 

Grade 3/4 & 5/6 teams  



 

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians,  

 

100 DAYS OF PREP 

TUESDAY 30TH AUGUST 

 
You wonõt believe it, but soon we will be celebrating the Preps 

being at school for 100 DAYS!  Our 100th day of Prep will be on 
Tuesday 30th August.    

 

To celebrate, we will be participating in a fun -filled day of 

activities all about 100!  

Prep children are asked to dress-up as what they may look like 

when they are 100 years old! We will begin the day with a parade 

at 9am. Teachers will ensure we take lots of photos and celebrate 

this wonderful milestone.  

 

Each child is also asked to bring to school a small collection of 100 

items.  They must be all the same and able to fit inside a 2 cm 

square grid. Some ideas: mini marshmallows, fruit loops, stickers, beads, 

buttons, marbles, choc chips, coins, gum nuts etc. (Just be careful because 

food items are sometimes eaten along the way).  Students will use these later in 

the day for an activity.  
Please put your items in 1 sandwich snap lock bag. Let your child 

help you count them by putting them into groups of 10.  

 

During the first session on this day, we would love your help and 

creativity. We ask you to bring another 100 items that can be used 

to make an art work sculpture/picture with your child. Some ideas: It 

could be an eagle built out of 100 nails, an igloo built of 100 marshmallows or a 

night sky painting with 100 sparkling stars, Be as creative as you like and discuss 

ideas with your child in readiness for the big day.  

 

Thank you for your support,  

From the Prep team.  


